THE CLEVELAND ORCHESTRA

CHRISTOPH VON DOHNÁNYI • MUSIC DIRECTOR

SEVERANCE HALL CLEVELAND, OHIO 44106 (216) 231-7300 FAX: (216) 231-0202

March 9, 1995

Mr. Leslie Adams 9409 Kempton Ave. Cleveland, OH 44108

Dear Mr. Adams:

On behalf of The Cleveland Orchestra, allow me to offer both congratulations and heartfelt thanks for your contribution to and participation in last week's Education Concerts.

Thanks to you, nearly 12,000 school children who attended our "Inside The Composer's Workshop" concerts had the very special opportunity to see and hear a living composer discuss his work.

The three highly contrasting orchestrations of your piece, "Western Adventure," were the perfect way to illustrate for our young audience the importance of orchestral color. And the insight you provided our students into your own creative process was a rare treat.

Again, many thanks for helping to make these educational concerts both a valuable and memorable experience for our 6th-8th grade concertgoers. It was a delight to work with you.

Sincerely,

Joan H. Katz

Jean H.Kaz

Director of Education